
Letters:  Library  users  say
‘yes’ to Measure L
To the community,

As library users, we ask the community of voters to support
Measure L to keep our South Lake Tahoe library open as many
hours as possible during the week. We really enjoy borrowing
many books from the young adult and graphic novel section.

Some of us who are home schooled use the library for research
for history projects. We also have enjoyed Nanowrimo Writing
Club. All of us have enjoyed the seasonal reading clubs and
especially the summer programs, music, magic, wild animals and
the Mexican culture.

Even as teens, we still come to the Lego Block Parties. We are
all members of the World Explorers Pen Pal Club and we use the
library  for  our  meetings  where  we  learn  about  different
cultures, world geography and share our pen pal letters.

Sincerely,

Anthony  Pedigo,  Jessie  Brown,  Christian  DeMichiel,  Dylan
DeMichiel, Jestina Pirhofer, Nick Fiegel and Alex James
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